07-21-20 2020 Board of Review

The July 21, 2020, Sugar Creek 2020 Board of Review was called to order at 5:00 p.m.,
at the town hall, by Chairman, Dale Wuttke.

All open meeting laws have been complied with for this meeting.

The following Town Board Members were present. Chairman, Dale Wuttke,
Supervisor I- Robers and Clerk-Boyd. Absent was Supervisor II-Clarbour.

Note that the affidavit for the completed 2020 Assessment Roll has been signed and
turned over to the Clerk.

Board of Review training has been completed by David Robers and Dale Wuttke and
certification has been given to the State.

Diane Boyd made a motion to adjourn till 7:00 p.m. or an objector appears.; Robers
seconded; motion carried unanimously.

Note that it is now 7:00 p.m. no objectors appeared. Dale Wuttke made a motion to
have final adjournment of the 2020 Board of Review; Robers seconded; motion carried
unanimously.

Meeting Adjourned
Respectfully Submitted
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Diane Boyd, Town Clerk



